
22 October 2010 
 
To: Members of the Hong Kong Institute of CPAs 

All other interested parties 
 
INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IASB REQUEST FOR VIEWS ON EFFECTIVE 
DATES AND TRANSITION METHODS 
 

Comments to be received by 17 January 2011 
 

The Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants’ (Institute) Financial Reporting 
Standards Committee (FRSC) is seeking comments on the IASB Request for Views which 
has been posted on the Institute’s website at: 
http://www.hkicpa.org.hk/en/standards-and-regulations/standards/financial-
reporting/exposure-drafts/.     

 
When finalising an IFRS, the IASB will identify a date from which entities will be required 
to start applying the new requirements (known as the effective date). This date is often 
12-18 months after the date the IFRS is published, allowing time for entities to prepare for 
the change and for jurisdictions to implement the IFRS into their legal or regulatory regime.  

With a number of major projects planned to be completed in 2011, the IASB and the US 
Financial Accounting Standards Board are seeking views on whether or how to sequence 
effective dates in order to reduce the burden to interested parties. In deciding how to 
proceed, the IASB will consider the needs of jurisdictions already using IFRSs as well as 
those planning to do so. Feedback from the consultation will inform the boards as they 
jointly develop an implementation plan for those new standards that helps stakeholders to 
manage both the pace and cost of change.  

The projects covered by the request for views include the second and third phases of 
Financial Instruments, Revenue from contracts with customers, Insurance contracts and 
Leases.  

Comments should be supported by specific reasoning and should be submitted in written 
form. 

 
To allow your comments on the IASB Request for Views to be considered, they are 
requested to be received by the Institute on or before 17 January 2011.  
 
Comments may be sent by mail, fax or e-mail to: 

 
Steve Ong 
Director, Standard Setting  
Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants 
37th Floor, Wu Chung House 
213 Queen’s Road East 
Wanchai, Hong Kong 

 
Fax number (+852) 2865 6776 
E-mail: commentletters@hkicpa.org.hk 

 
Comments will be acknowledged and may be made available for public review unless 
otherwise requested by the contributor. 

 

http://www.hkicpa.org.hk/en/standards-and-regulations/standards/financial-reporting/exposure-drafts/
http://www.hkicpa.org.hk/en/standards-and-regulations/standards/financial-reporting/exposure-drafts/
mailto:commentletters@hkicpa.org.hk

